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First, we would like to thank all of you that participated in the 

City Tournament! We had more entries, great scores and 

hope you all enjoyed it! Having the Youth bowl at the same 

time filled the lanes and brought some excitement! It reminds 

those of us that don’t always see the Youth bowlers that they 

are going to be a force to reckon with if you saw their scores! 

WOW!!! All tournament scores are posted by the front 

entrance door and also on Iowabowl.com/Muscatine. Please 

check them out! Congrats to all winners – it was a great week 

of bowling!  

Speaking of scores, here are some honor scores for January:             

Spoiler alert – these are the YOUTH!!! 

Emily Payne shot her 1st 300 game/796 series, Shadyn 

Bishop - 290/755 series, Dustin Beham - 296/768 series, 

Whittney Morse - 288/748, Tyler Harris - 703. Jaelynn Klein -



278, Ragan Carey - 734, Gabi Evans - 735, Traven Tillie – 

279, Jason Miner – 300!  

As for the adult bowlers, we had Sam Harris, Larry Roberson, 

Lorn Crawford and Josh Anderson shooting 300 games as 

well!              Awesome bowling everyone! 

 

 

Upcoming tournaments at the RoseBowl on the schedule: 

February 3rd – MHS Invitational Tournament 

                       Mixed Doubles – 7pm                                                                               

February 4th – Jan Taylor Memorial Youth Tournament – Noon 

February 10th – Junior Achievement – 1pm - 4pm 

Senior Bowler of the Year / Senior Sweet 16 Tourney – 

5:30pm 

February 11th – Sweet 16/Bowler of the Year/Youth Roll Off – 

10:00am 

February 13th – High School Regional Tourney – 12:00 noon 

February 17th – Pepsi Tourney – 9:30am, 11am, 1pm & 

2:30pm 

February 18th – Pepsi Tourney – 10:30am, Noon & 1:30pm 

February 25th – Bar Challenge – 4pm – $15 each – 5 person 

team 

February 28th – Strikers League – 5:30pm - $8 per person – 8 

weeks 



WADJA Shoot – Nightly - $1 entry – drawing April 1st 

Please note that the Senior Bowler of the Year, Senior Sweet 

16, Youth Roll Off, Sweet 16 and Bowler of the Year will be 

streaming LIVE on FaceBook! Very excited about this to help 

promote the sport of bowling! It will also be on YouTube and 

the Muscatine USBC & Muscatine USBC Youth websites as 

well. A recap will be broadcast on MPW Channel 9. Donations 

and/or sponsors are welcome!  

A belated thank you to all of our bowlers that donated 

equipment to the Plaza Lanes bowlers in Des Moines due to 

their fire. Big thanks to those who collected and delivered it 

too! Just goes to show you that the sport of bowling brings 

strangers together!  

Keep up the great bowling! 

 

Muscatine USBC Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


